	Service Announcement
001/27042017
	[image: image1.jpg]London
Stock Exchange






	Off-Book Trade Reporting / TRADEcho – Important Date Information

	



	The purpose of this Service Announcement is to inform clients of important information regarding TRADEcho Customer Dress Rehearsal (CDR) and Go-Live dates.   Following customer feedback concerning code freezes around the UK General Election, TRADEcho go-live date previously scheduled for 12 June 2017 will be changed to 19 June 2017.  
As a result of the production go-live date change, the CDR previously scheduled for 6 May 2017 will be cancelled.  The first CDR will now be on 20 May 2017 with a second dress rehearsal scheduled for 3 June 2017.  The table below outlines the new dates.
Customer Dress Rehearsal 1 (Mandatory)
20 May 2017
Customer Dress Rehearsal 2

3 June 2017

Production Go-Live

19 June 2017

Contingency Go-Live
3 July 2017


	TRADEcho is the suite of reporting services hosted and operated by London Stock Exchange plc, brought to market in partnership with Boat Services.

This new standalone service will completely replace the existing London Stock Exchange plc current off-book trade reporting functionality for member firms available on Millennium via the Post Trade Gateway. Millennium will however, continue to support all electronic order books and on Exchange quoting (Firm & Executable quotes).



Relates to

Exchange
· London Stock Exchange

Environment
· Production
Type

· Customer Dress Rehearsal and Go-Live Dates
Product
· Millennium Exchange

Additional Information

If you have any technical queries please contact your Technical Account Manager on  020 7797 3939 or londontam@lseg.com. 
An archive of previously issued service announcements is available in the technical library section of London Stock Exchange's Internet site www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib
Customers are reminded that London Stock Exchange may broadcast test data from its Production environment at the weekends which should be discarded and not processed.
Customers are reminded that London Stock Exchange may extend or re-enter the Post Close session for instruments or segments in order to perform necessary end of day activities.
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